LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT
Rancho Lighting Efficiency Upgrade Project

Notice to Planholders

ADDENDUM NO. 2
July 30, 2018

To: All Planholders of Record

Notice is hereby given to prospective bidders that the Plans and Specifications for the
Rancho Lighting Efficiency Upgrade Project have been modified as hereinafter set forth.
This Addendum No. 2 shall form a part of the Contract Documents and take precedence
over the original Contract Documents.

Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 in the space below and by
completing the acknowledgement on page 1 of the proposal. This page shall be
attached to the proposal.

By %Zm/ Zr"/;;“’_‘ Tholis

John Zhao, P.E., Principal Engineer
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO BE INCLUDED WITH SEALED PROPOSAL:

| have read two pages for Addendum No. 2 including (pages 1-2) and attachments.
referenced herein.

Signed: Date:



The following items are added/revised to the coriginal RFP dated June 22, 2018.

1) The following substitutions are approved:

VMVIL/UNV1 SARF-11-12-U-LC-5000KELVIN

VMV3L/UNV1 SAFJ-03-L2-U-LC-5000KELVIN
SAFJ-06-12-U-LC-5000KELVIN

VMV11L/UNV1 SARF-11-12-U-LC-5000KELVIN
SAFJ-16L3-U-G5-XX-5000Kelvin

2) Proposal due date is extended to 8:30 am, Monday, August 6, 2018

END OF ADDENDUM #2

John Zhao, P.E.
Principal Engineer



